
ALLEGHENY COUNTY
SANITARY AUTHORITY

LEGAL NOTICE
Pre-Qualification Testing

for Contract No. 1802
The Allegheny County Sanitary
Authority (ALCOSAN) is issuing
an  invitation  to  Polymer
Manufacturers  interested  in
participating  in
Pre-Qualification  Testing  for
Contract  No.  1802,  Furnish
and  Deliver  Polymer  for
Centrifuge  Dewatering
System.  Bid  documents  for
Contract  No.  1802  will  be
issued  by  invitation  only  to
those  manufacturers  who
successfully  complete  the
Pre-Qualification  Testing.  The
successful bidder for Contract
No. 1802 shall be awarded a
one-year  polymer  supply
contract, with two additional
1-year  optional  extensions
that  include  a  price
adjustment in the manner set
forth  in  the  Bid  Documents
and the Contract Agreement.
Pre-Qualification Testing shall
take  place  in  ALCOSAN’s
Laboratory  facilities  at  3300
Preble Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA
15233 only during the period
of May 6, 2024 through May
17,  2024.  Polymer
Manufacturers  interested  in
participating  in  this
Pre-Qualification Testing shall
submit  a  letter  of  intent  to
participate  to  Beth  Joyce,
Project Engineer II, by e mail at
Beth.Joyce@alcosan.org  by
no later than 4:30 P.M. EST on
May  15,  2024.   ALCOSAN
encourages  businesses
owned  and  operated  by
minorities  and  women  to
submit  bids  on  Authority
Proposals or to participate as
subcontractors or suppliers to
the  successful  bidders.
Successful Bidders are to use
minority  or  women's
businesses  to  the  fullest
extent possible. The Polymer
Pre-Qualification document is
available upon request at the
Engineering  office  of  the
Authority,  3300  Preble
Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15233.
To  request  a  copy  of  this
document,  or  for  any
questions  regarding  the
Pre-Qualification  documents
or  testing  requirements,
please  contact  Beth  Joyce,
Project  Engineer  II,  at
Beth.Joyce@alcosan.org.  AL
LEGHENY COUNTY SANITARY
AUTHORITY

Kimberly Kennedy, P.E.
Director of Engineering and

Construction


